THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • January 17, 2014

SEL FAMILY WORD FOR JANUARY: EMPOWERMENT

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: "The truest expression of a people is in its dance and music". By Agnes de Mile

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: Gabby Emsden & Annabelle Bryant - 3T

LHTV MUSICIAN: Caroline Gulotta, Paige McLear, Paige Muller, Grace Posillico

Monday 1/20	School Closed — Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
Tuesday 1/21	3 rd Grade Assembly – Elks Club SIT
Wednesday 1/22	
Thursday 1/23	Grades 5 & 6 Winter Concert – Morning at LHS & 7PM at the PAC
Friday 1/24	Bus Assistant Meeting 12:30PM in the Café

TABLE OF CONTENTS

C\$H Library Programs......P3

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on **Tuesday, February 11th** at 8pm at the DO.

ORCHESTRA

All **5th and 6th grade** orchestra/string students will rehearse together on **WEDNESDAY**, **January 22**^{ad} at **7:45 AM** on the gym stage.

BEAUTY AND THE BEAST

Please check your calendar for next week's rehearsals.

MUSIC HONORS

Congratulations to our 13 Nassau All-County Music Festival participants. The concert, division II (gr. 6) is this Sunday at Tilles Center!

SPELLING BEE

We are very proud of all students who participated in our annual spelling bee. The first place winner is Connor O'Keefe from 4C and second place went to Nick Collins from 4D. Congratulations for a job well done!

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

To be eligible for kindergarten in September 2014, your child must be 5 years of age on or before December 1, 2014. Your child is **NOT AUTOMATICALLY** enrolled as a kindergartner. Even if you currently have children attending Cold Spring Harbor Schools, you must still register your incoming kindergarten child.

Timeline: As soon as possible, please contact the district registrar, Gloria Albert, to ensure that your child's name appears on the district census. Please call (631) 367-5910. You should have received a letter from the Superintendent of Schools, Dr. J. Wilansky, explaining the procedure and listing the documents required for

registration. Please call Gloria Albert to make an appointment to register your child. **You must have an appointment to register your child for kindergarten.** Registration dates: **February 3-7, 2014.** In

March, 2014, a welcome letter containing important information about Kindergarten Screening and Orientation will be mailed to you from Goosehill Primary School.

ABSENCES

Your child's absence is being recorded as an unknown and unexcused absence if you do not make a telephone call to the nurse's office. An absence note is not sufficient. The phone call must be made.

DRIVING CAUTION

When driving on the school grounds, please be mindful of our traffic patterns and be sure to proceed with caution.

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFFS

Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM start of school. We do not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time.

AFTER-SCHOOL CHANGES

Please remember a note is required for any change to the normal dismissal for your child. This includes all-county.

AFTERNOON PICK-UP

For safety reasons, we ask that all children being picked up in the back circle wait in line until picked up. Children are not allowed to cross over the parking lot.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL

All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS

Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged.

FROM THE LH\$/PTG

Night of Magic

Save the Date - Calling all 2nd Graders, you are all invited to a "Night of Magic" on Monday February 3rd from 7-8:15pm in the Little Theater. Evite to follow.... Please note the 2nd grade event marked on the district calendar for January 29th has been cancelled and the magic show is being put on in its place.

Bounce

Save the Date, Sixth Grade Activities - Our next activity will be held on Sunday, January 26th at Bounce in Syosset. Please send permission slips and money to school by Wednesday, January 22nd. The cost is \$25. Any questions, please call or email Ginette Reynolds or Kelly DeGennaro.

Math/Game Night

The PTG would like to give a warm thank you to Paris Pappas and her group of very special Moms who made Third Grade Math Night a huge success and so much fun. And a special thank you to our LHS star sixth graders for helping the students apply their math strategies to fun, interactive games. Moms: Molly Henry, Jessica Johnson, Sandy Weissberg, Ali Wallace, Lisa Wolf, Christina Bruderman, Irene Gioules, Agnes Fernandez, Ellen Oster, Liz Flynn, Joely Hetherton, Jill Antolin, Shalini Schetty, Tina Mazzilli. Sixth Graders: Grace Posillico, Paige McLear, Julia Wallace, Lily Zgurzynski, Lara Strunk, Paris Dussol, Ryan and Andrew DeGennaro.

LH5*PTG

Also a huge thank you to everyone who came out to our first LHS*PTG meeting of 2014.

Lost and Found

Don't forget to stop by. We are getting quite a collection!

For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor Library's Youth Services Department. Registration Required!

NO School!

Model Magic Snowmen

Monday, January 20 @ 2:00 For Children of all ages

Using Model Magic clay, create a Snowman that will last all season

Adventures in Art: Pollock

Wednesday, January 22 @ 4:30
For Children in grades K-6
Learn about the famous artist Jackson Pollok and create your own work of art using his technique.

Preschool Parachute Play

Friday, January 24 @ 3:30

Join us for some fun parachute games and songs at the library. Kids love playing with recreational parachutes and we are dedicated to promoting this fun, healthy activity. Not only are parachutes great fun, they also teach teamwork and cooperation.



TEEN Community Service

For students in grades 7-12,

Contact Miss Kate for more information on how to earn community services credit @ the Library!

For more information about any Kids or Teen Programs, contact a Youth Services Librarian at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820

For Adults! Programs for Grown-Ups from Cold Spring Harbor
Library's Information Services Department

How to Sell Your Unwanted Silver and Gold

Thursday, January 23, 2014 at 12pm

Pamela Burns, a 25-year veteran of the jewelry business, will teach you how to get the best price.

Attendees are invited to bring one or two pieces of jewelry for a verbal appraisal.



For more information about any Adult Program, contact a Information Services Librarian at the Cold Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820.